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NRP, Howard County Divers Recover Body of Patapsco Swimmer

June 8, 2015

The body of a 22-year-old Landover man was recovered this afternoon from the Patapsco River
by divers from the Maryland Natural Resources Police and Howard County Fire and Rescue.

Bryan Estuardo Diaz was located in 4- to 5- feet of water below Bloede Dam in Patapsco Valley
State Park on the Howard County and Baltimore County line. Diaz went swimming in a
prohibited area and disappeared from view shortly after 6 p.m. Sunday, June 7. Attempts to
recover his body before nightfall were unsuccessful.

   MENUMENU State Directory State Agencies

Search

1/17/25, 2:36 PM NRP, Howard County Divers Recover Body of Patapsco Swimmer

https://news.maryland.gov/dnr/2015/06/08/nrp-howard-county-divers-recover-body-of-patapsco-swimmer/ 1/3

https://www.facebook.com/MarylandDNR
https://twitter.com/MarylandDNR
https://www.instagram.com/marylanddnr/
https://www.youtube.com/MarylandDNR
https://www.flickr.com/photos/marylanddnr/collections/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/marylanddepartmentofnaturalresources
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/MDDNR/subscriber/new?qsp=CODE_RED
http://news.maryland.gov/dnr/
https://news.maryland.gov/dnr/category/boating/
https://news.maryland.gov/dnr/category/fisheries/
https://news.maryland.gov/dnr/category/maryland-forest-service/
https://news.maryland.gov/dnr/category/hunting/
https://news.maryland.gov/dnr/category/land/
https://news.maryland.gov/dnr/category/parks/
https://news.maryland.gov/dnr/category/nrp-news/
https://news.maryland.gov/dnr/category/the-bay/
https://news.maryland.gov/dnr/category/wildlife/
https://news.maryland.gov/dnr/media-contact/
https://news.maryland.gov/dnr/
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/MDDNR/subscriber/new?qsp=MDDNR_3
https://news.maryland.gov/dnr/tag/magazine/
https://dnr.maryland.gov/Pages/dnrapp.aspx
https://www.shopdnr.com/
https://news.maryland.gov/dnr/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2013/06/NRPcolor_small1.jpg
https://www.maryland.gov/
https://dnr.maryland.gov/Pages/default.aspx
https://dnr.maryland.gov/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.doit.state.md.us/phonebook/
https://www.maryland.gov/pages/agency_directory.aspx


One of the warning signs posted along
Bloede Dam

Fighting high water and powerful hydraulic currents generated by the
dam, divers began combing the area beneath the 30-foot-high concrete
structure shortly after sunrise. More than two dozen divers and support
crew took part in the recovery.

Witnesses said Diaz was swimming near a large rock outcropping in the
middle of the river when he disappeared. The area is marked with more
than a half-dozen signs in English and Spanish warning of the dangers
posed by the dam outflow.

Diaz is the sixth person to drown near Bloede Dam in the last 10 years
and the second swimming fatality this season.
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